
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EDR for Japanese Knotweed in the Tomorrow River Watershed - 2020 Interim Report 
February 1, 2021 

 
On-the-ground work has not yet occurred for this project. Planning activities have 

been ongoing, including coordinating with landowners and the Village of Amherst. 
Surveying and treatment will begin in 2021. 

Signage has been created for outreach. One sign design was created for a Village 
of Amherst park where some treatment will be taking place. This design is “Sign #1” 
below. It has been approved by the Village of Amherst clerk. This sign will be placed in 
the park. 

A second sign design was created to increase awareness of Japanese knotweed 
for Tomorrow River users (primarily kayakers and fishermen). This design is “Sign #2” 
below. We plan to place these signs at various road crossings that allow public access 
to the Tomorrow River. We received permission from Fisheries Biologist Tim Parks to 
hang these signs below the trout regulation signs at road crossings.  
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